
Memo 
To: Seattle Ethics and Elections Commission 

From: Wayne Barnett, Executive Director 

Date: May 14, 2018 

Re: Proposed changes to SMC Chapter 2.04  

On May 2, 2018, the Commission voted 6-0 to recommend a package of changes to the provisions of 

the Elections Code added by voters in November 2015 when they passed I-122.  Most of the changes 

are to better organize the sections, and to bring the language added into line with current drafting 

standards.  Attached to this memo is a chart showing the substantive changes the Commission 

endorsed. 

 


